Tegra Allen 7729 W Brentwood Ave Milwaukee, WI 53223

Public Safety Committee City Hall 200 E Wells St Suite 205 Milwaukee WI 53202

Re: Trap-Neuter-Release Pilot Program

Dear Committee:

I am in support of the Trap-Neuter-Release Pilot Program Ordinance. I think it's an important part of our community to take care of the feral cats. I think that this approach is humane and effective. I love all animals and would hate to see any that are destroyed unless it is medically necessary. Cats are one of the best means of rodent patrol without using toxic poisons that are fatal to children and animals and that can or could have the potential to get in our water. I am not able to attend the meeting, but you do have my support of this ordinance. Thank you for making a positive change in our community.

Sincerely,

Tegra Allen